
      nishkamprimaryschool 
                                           wolverhampton   

 
13th March 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Mother’s Day Celebrations  
As part of the Mother’s Day celebrations in school next week, the Friends of Nishkam will be running 

a special stall where the children will have the opportunity to purchase a small gift for Mother’s Day. 

 
In the past the children have enjoyed choosing and presenting a gift to their mother/grandmother.  

There will be a range of items to choose from, each item will be priced from £1.00 to £3.00 and will 

be sold at school during the school hours.   
 

If you wish for your child to purchase a gift, we ask that you kindly send the money into school in a 

sealed envelope, clearly stating their name, class and the amount enclosed.  Children should 
bring their money into school on the following days: 

•   KS1 (Truth, Service and Humility classes) on Wednesday 18th March 2020 

• KS2 (Compassion, Forgiveness, Contentment and Optimism classes) on Thursday 19th March    

2020 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Yours sincerely 

Friends of Nishkam 
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